

Spring Tea Ceremony

Omotesenke Style Sado School "Chanoyu Murasaki"

In hopes to introduce Japanese culture and increase a deeper interest in Japanese tea ceremony, Omotesenke style instructor Keiko Kitazawa has hosted the spring tea ceremony at New Jersey's The Kids International Weekend School and The Brooklyn Steiner Japanese School. Kitazawa conducted a tea ceremony demonstration and instructed children on Japanese etiquette, how to bow and how to take a seat in a tea room. She also talked about the memorial for Sen Rikyu, a historical figure with a profound influence on the Japanese "Way of Tea". Children are sensitive for learning Japanese art history as well as manners through the tea ceremony, so these events will be actively held at the



school in the future.

Info: www.murasakini.exblog.jp (Japanese)
www.murasaki-chanoyu.com (English)

/ww.chopsticksny.com